
 
 
 
 
SJB/Plo 
17th July 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Non School Uniform Day this Thursday to raise Funds for the Great Western Air Ambulance  
 

Many of you will already know that on Saturday, it was Lewis Streeton's funeral. It was a very poignant day for 

all as we saw a community come together to pay their respects. I was particularly touched by the warmth the 

community had for Lewis and it was amazing to hear of the things he did in Longhope to help out in his local 

area. Of course, his memory will always live on at Dene Magna and we were all the better for knowing him! 

 

As you can imagine, we have kept in touch with the family and it became known that funds were being raised 

for the Great Western Air Ambulance, which is a great cause and one that had been vital over the years. 

 

We would like to help boost this collection with a non-school uniform fundraiser this Thursday. If you wish to 

contribute to this the suggested donation is £1.00 but the amount is left open if you wish to contribute more. 

Donations can be made via Scopay. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Stephen Brady 
Headteacher 


